ORDER
For closing of
Registration books
Before Presidential Preference
Primary Election
Tuesday, February 20,2024
Pursuant to the provisions of
K.S.A. 25-2311(c), notice is
Hereby given that on the 
20th Day of February, 2024, all
Registration books for the primary
Election will close at the end of
Regular business hours. Registration
Books will remain closed until the
20th day of March, 2024
Need to register? Go to
sos.ks.gov/elections/voter-information.html
or visit the County Clerk’s Office

